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It is time for Oregon to step up as other states have and ban the use of animals in 

cosmetic testing.  There are many other methods for testing cosmetics so there is no 

longer any excuse for this continued exploitation.  Consumers want to know they are 

making ethical choices which is why you may have seen many mainstream brands, 

brands that have never expressed an interest in animal welfare before, now choosing 

vegan and cruelty free ingredients with high visibility on their packaging.  It is time for 

this to end on your watch and this legislative session is the time to do it.  I ask as an 

Oregonian that you support HB 3213 on behalf of animals who have feelings and are 

subject to cruel and unnecessary testing as we speak.    


